Harrison Village Library

February News

Welcome! Here's what's new at the library. Please check our website regularly for the most up-to-date information.

Chickadee Library Consortium

Harrison Village Library has partnered with the Bridgton, Casco, Naples and Raymond libraries, offering our patrons a shared catalog, shared collections, and shared access. We are currently working on consolidating patrons with multiple accounts at the different libraries to just one; if you hold cards at more than one library, please be ready to choose a home library and we will merge all your accounts.



Youth Snowshoes Now Available for Loan

We have multiple pairs in two sizes to fit most children; please contact us for more information on how to borrow. Thanks to the Cumberland County Department of Public Health and Loon Echo Land Trust for making this possible!





Meet Your Match at the Library this February!

Kathleen would love to help you find your next great read. Copy and paste the link below into your browser, then fill out the form to receive personalized reading suggestions. You may also fill out a paper form at the library.

https://forms.gle/ajvUoCMUTyJ Wo6Wg8

HVL Kids: Making Pasta with Mrs. Fuller

Saturday, February 10, 2:00-5:00 p.m.
A special opportunity for children aged
8+ with an adult partner.

Learn together how to make pasta from scratch the "old fashioned" way. Harrison Elementary's own Mrs. Fuller will walk us through the steps together. For details and to register, please email Allison at youthservices @harrisonvillagelibrary.org Registration closes 02/05/2024. Include the name and age of the child and the name of the adult that will be cooking with them.



How to contact us:
Library Director
Kathleen Kramer
director@harrisonvillagelibrary.org
Youth Services Coordinator
Allison Taber
youthservices@harrisonvillagelibrary.org
207-583-2970
www.harrison.lib.me.us